“Can You Believe It???”

We're only 16 days away from our 2016 Third Annual Presbytery of West
Virginia Small Church Conference. The plans and the people are coming
together, and the excitement is building rapidly.

Worship will be outstanding, featuring our first presbytery-wide combined
small church choir. A variety of small church volunteers will lead the service and
share Mustard Seed Ministry Stories. Celebrating the Lord’s Supper will
symbolize our unity with one another in God’s one Holy Spirit, our one shared
faith, our one Lord, Jesus Christ, who unites us as his disciples in his one body,
the church. God’s Word to us will be delivered by Larryetta Ellis, our gifted and
inspiring pastor of the Edgewood Presbyterian (Small) Church of Lewisburg.

After a panel of teasers by our afternoon Workshop Leaders, there will be time
to socialize and meet our new Executive Presbyter, Ed Thompson.

Lunch will follow at a cost of $8, children 12 and under free.
The afternoon workshops include:

1) “Small Grants for Small Churches”

2) “Prayer, Vision and Community Outreach”

3) “The South Park Story: How Did We Do It?

4) “Coaches for Churches”

*Pre-register online at wvpresbytery.org or mail the form sent to your Clerk of
Session; registrations should be received no later than April 19.



